
 

                                                                                          
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 1st July 2024 
The Shining Stars will be continuing their learning about pairs and 
problem solving; representing their thinking in different ways. The 
children will also be listening to the story: ‘Superbat’ by Matt Carr 
as well as writing about their weekend news. As usual the children 
will be choosing their learning and playing in the provision, 
collaborating and extending their vocabulary and ideas. 
Friday 5th July-Sports Day 
The children will be having their Sports Day morning (9.15-10.45am) 
and will need full P.E kit along with trainers. You are very welcome to 
come along! 
 
Friday 3.40pm-Reception class drop in session 
 
Water bottles, sun hats and sun cream 
Please send your child with a fresh water bottle each day and a sun 
hat. Sun cream (labelled with your child’s name) can be sent into 
school and will be kept in a box by the book bags, where your child 
will be able to apply it. You may also want to apply your child’s sun 
cream before he/she arrives at school. Thank you. 
**Remember to take a look at the ‘Shining Stars’ Reception class 
blog and tweets on the school website**  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come to speak 
with myself or any member of the EYFS team. 
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator). 


